
 

 

 

 

 

  28th April 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 2 will be learning about the history of Cadbury in their history lessons next half term. To 

consolidate their learning further, we have arranged an exciting trip to visit the Cadbury World 

Factory on Tuesday 13th May 2025. We will travel by coach leaving school at 9.10am prompt and 

will be returning in time for the end of school. 

 

During our visit, the children will be taking part in a tour of the factory alongside an exciting 

workshop where the children will be following the cocoa bean on its journey through history. 

Year 2 will also be exploring the role that the Cadbury Brothers, George and Richard, played in 

changing the lives of those living around Birmingham.  

 

The children should wear full school uniform with a light raincoat/jacket. Please feel free to send 

your child with their own “treat” packed lunch with a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks 

please) in a rucksack that is comfortable for the children to wear throughout the day.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £30.00 which covers the cost of the coach, entrance to the factory and 

a workshop led by the staff. Payment for the visit is made through ParentPay. When you make 

the payment you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you all.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Kandola and Miss Hulme  

Year 2 Class Teachers  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


